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This document has been created using information from the Council’s database of responses to the Draft Local Plan Consultation 
2016. Some elements of the full response such as formatting and images may not appear accurately. Should you wish to review 

the original response, please contact the Planning Policy team: ldfconsult@eppingforestdc.gov.uk 

  

Letter or Email Response: 
Of the various options for new housing in Epping, the proposals for land to the south of Brook Road (Ref SR-0113B) are 
the most suitable. It would be a sustainable location for new homes, being close enough to the station for commuters 
to use public transport.    
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